
 

 
 
 
DATE: March 7, 2022 

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management  

RE:  COMMUNICATION - Committee of the Whole (2) – March 8, 2022 
 

Report # 12, Item #5: Penguin-Calloway (Vaughan) Inc. (Block A5-
Phase 1) Site Development File DA.20.052 101 Edgeley Blvd.  

 
 
1. Purpose 
 
To request Council defer a decision on Committee of the Whole (2) Item #5: Penguin-
Calloway (Vaughan) Inc. (Block A5-Phase 1) Site Development File DA.20.052 101 
Edgeley Blvd.  
 

2. Analysis  
 
At the request of the Applicant, we are asking the Committee to defer its decision on the 
Committee of the Whole (2) Item #5: Penguin-Calloway (Vaughan) Inc. (Block A5-
Phase 1) Site Development File DA.20.052 101 Edgeley Blvd. to a later date to allow 
more time for discussion between the City and the applicant with regard to parkland 
dedications. 
 
For more information, contact Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth 
Management. 
 
 
Approved by 

 
Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager, 
Planning & Growth Management 
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